
17th August 2022

Dear Parents,

U15s FOBISIA Games Trials

Please note that the letter that was sent yesterday regarding the Fobisia team trials was for the
U15 team only. This means the trials are for students aged 13 - 14. Details on the trials for the
U13 and U11 teams will be shared at a later date.

The letter was sent to those parents who completed the form that was shared last term to
indicate that they would be happy for their child to attend the Fobisia event, if selected for the
team. The letter was also sent to new parents who could not have completed the form last
term. If you did not complete the form, but your child would still like to try out for the team,
please can you contact us in advance of the trials so we are aware how many students are
attending.

As shared in previous communication, we are limited in the numbers that we are able to take
as part of the team. Those selected for the Fobisia team will need to represent the school in a
range of sports. There is no option for students to participate in one sport only.

The Fobisia tournament is only one of many events that students have the opportunity to take
part in. For those not selected, there will be other clubs, teams and an increasing number of
external fixtures taking place this year.

Yours Sincerely
Linley Portsmouth
Head of Physical Education


